
 

Year 4 
Welcome back to a new half term! This half term our topic will be all about Incredible India. 

In Literacy, children have been exploring persuasive posters and T.V adverts. They have 
learnt about the features of adverts and used this to create their own persuasive script for 
an Indian advert. 

In Maths, they have been learning written methods for addition and subtraction and      
applied these methods throughout the week. Our classes have been set up with an Indian 
market and children have enjoyed buying and selling products where they have calculated 
the totals of bills and found the correct change. 

Children have shown a keen interest for their new topic and have used maps to locate   
India. They have also read and retold a traditional Indian story - Rama and Sita. 

Don't forget, Tuesday next week is Incredible India day. Children have the option to dress 
up in traditional clothes and will take part in a variety of activities. We will also have Action 
Aid visiting and leading an exciting Chembakoli workshop. 

Keep up the excellent work Year 4. 

  


